## karen@bumperstickermagnet.com

From:

mm k [mmk143@coastalnow.net]

Sent:

Wednesday, January 05, 2005 4:38 PM

To:

CustomerService@BumperStickerMagnet.com

Subject: Keep Daddy Safe Bumper Stickers

## Hello,

I'm the Family Readiness Co-Leader. Our guys are due to re-deploy to Iraq end of January 05. I was hoping we could get DONATED complementary as many "keep daddy safe" bumper sticks, to give to the spouses and kids of our Squadron. My address " 801 Winchester Rd. Hinesville GA 31313

912-877-2840

IT WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED. "I'LL WILL POST YOUR WEB SITE IN OUR FAMILY READINESS GROUP" FOR OTHERS TO SUPPORT AND BUY FROM YOU. ALSO SEND YOUR LINK TO OUR SQUADRON WITH OVER 10,000 SOLDIERS, SO THEY CAN BUY DIRECT. I WILL FEATURE YOUR SITE IN OUR NEWSLETTER AS WELL. EVEN IF ITS ONLY 100. I WILL TAKE ANYTHING THAT COULD BE GIVEN. THE 3RD INFANTRY DIVISION FROM FT STEWART GA. IS ABOUT TO PULL OUT.

THANK YOU!!

MRS, LINA KNIGHT FAMILY READINESS CO LEADER B TROOP 6/8